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 Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 I  have  every  confidence  you  are  aware  of  our  Governor’s  message  –  “effective  March  7,  2022,  masks  will  be 
 optional  in  all  public  schools.”  Following  our  district’s  processes,  our  Board  has  accepted  the  recommendation 
 from  our  Health  Team  to  update  the  District's  protocols  to  make  “masks  optional"  effective  March  7,  2022,  a 
 local decision. 

 Please  be  aware,  we  are  awaiting  additional  information  as  it  relates  to  the  mask  requirement  for  buses,  music 
 classes,  contact  tracing,  exclusions,  quarantines,  etc.  March  16  will  mark  two  years.  A  challenging  two  years 
 for  everyone.  The  Clinton  Township  School  District  has  been  diligent  in  the  service  of  all  members  of  our 
 educational community and has met the challenge. 

 Thank  you  for  your  continued  support.  Upon  receipt  of  formal  information  from  the  NJDOE  and  NJDOH, 
 additional information will be shared. 

 Thank you, 

 Johanna S. Ruberto 
 Johanna S. Ruberto, Ed.D. 

 JR:pt 

 128 Cokesbury Road, Lebanon, NJ 08833 ● (908) 236-7235 ● Fax (908) 236-7645 


